From: Fields, Michelle T. [mailto:Michelle.Fields@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Monday, July 09, 2018 3:01 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Jennifer Mayoski
Subject: NEI 41, Cycle II

Hi Steve,

The Superintendent Johnson attended, in his official capacity, Cycle II of the NEI 41 training in Alexandria Virginia where his food, travel and lodging were covered by the FBI.  He in turn did not accept any honoraria totaling more than $50.  His training was from 24 June through 29 June 2018.  Please let me know if any additional information is required.

Thanks in advance. 

P.O. Michelle T. Fields

Administrative Assistant

Office of the Superintendent

